

PTA Newsletter



January 2018

PTA President Message

Wish you all a very Happy and Prosperous New Year!!

December was a busy month for the PTA! We had a great time hosting a holiday shop for the children, sponsoring a pizza party for the whole school, (35 pizzas was the magic number) supplying a fun craft for them to do before vacation and providing a delicious staff breakfast buffet full of home made goods, hot beverages, fruit, yogurt and more. We were also able to donate a professional laminator to the teachers with the help of our very own PTA Member/laminator guru Katie Meier who works at HOP industries right here in Lyndhurst - who heard about our need for the laminator at our last meeting. Without the support of our amazing families we would not have the money nor the staffing to run so many amazing events for our kids so we thank you and the kids thank you. Our next big event is Bingo for Books this Friday and we hope to see you there!



Winter Pizza Lunch Party on Dec 21st

Holiday Shoppe on Dec 6th and 8th





Jan 2-Planetarium Assembly

Jan 10th,2:00PM-Bedtime Learning Together, Parent Information Session

Jan 10th,3:10 PM -PTA meeting

Jan 12th,6:00 PM to 8:00 PM-Bingo for Books Night

Jan 15th, Single session day-Martin Luther King day

Jan 15th-Career Day



Holiday Breakfast for Staff on Dec 22nd-The teachers and staff were so appreciative of the delicious spread of treats that you all donated for them. Thank you, amazing Parents.!!

For latest updates -Search for "Franklin School PTA-Lyndhurst,NJ" in Facebook and check out our school website http://www.lyndhurstschools.net/3/Home.

Feel free to contact us with any questions, concerns or suggestions at: fsptapresident@gmall.com

Professional grade LAMINATOR for the teachers unveiled on Dec 22nd.



We hope to see you at BINGO FOR BOOKS January 12th @ 6:00PM, where we will be fundraising with the teachers for the money to put back into the account for more fun things for the second half of the year for kids and school.